
Stanwood-Camano School District
Board of Directors

July 5, 2022
CONSENT AGENDA

DONATIONS
(The Board wishes to announce donations publicly. In accordance with Board
Policy 6114, donations exceeding $500.00 are formally approved on the Consent
Agenda.)

The Stanwood-Camano School District received the following donation:

$19,717.00 from the Washington State FFA Foundation to be used for non-consumable AG
Science supplies.

$812.25 from the Stanwood High School 4A Booster Club to cover transportation costs for Cross
Country and Track students to Jock ‘N Jill during the 2021-22 school year.

An Epson Color Plotter from Vicki Rensink, valued at $800.00, to support the Career and
Technical Education Program and producing large banners and signs.

$511.87 from Cedarhome Elementary PTO to cover transportation costs for the Kindergarten field
trip to the Everett Children’s Museum on May 6, 2022.

The following schools received a 2021-22 School Rebate from Firefly Images:

Stanwood Elementary, $671.02
Elger Bay Elementary, $493.50
Cedarhome Elementary, $767.97
Twin City Elementary, $443.03
Utsalady Elementary $373.87


